
Mr. Paul Kelly
Paul Kelly works for Africaid Trust as South Africa’s Country Director. 
He is in charge of a programme called WhizzKids United.

He believes that there is a need for FPD’s services in all of South 
Africa as FPD has a better understanding of the development sector’s 
needs and has proven methods to address these needs.

To conclude, Mr. Kelly appreciated the clear and timely communica-
tion of all activities from FPD.

“I think one of the most important things I learned was the 
importance of managing time more efficiently and being able 
to decide which tasks need to be prioritized. Also, the realiza-
tion of how important it is to manage people well in order for 
the organization to run well. It also gave me a better appreci-
ation of what challenges like-minded organizations are 
facing and what they are doing to overcome these.”
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